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I am strongly opposed to thus bill.  

 

The government needs to stay out of water related issues. Stop attacking our farms, 

ranchers, crops etc. They need water rights and access to clean water for our food.  

 

The government is pushing out our ranchers and farmers and as a result our 

population is relying more on processed junk which attributes to accelerated health 

issues. 

 

In my community spacificaly the environmental groups got a uneducated judge to 

agree with thier drawdown plan that actually ended up doing nothing positive for the 

salmon, hurt our actual native run for Winter Stealhead and rose water temps that 

killed Salmon eggs.  

 

Truthfully you legislators need to stop listening to these groups that are running 

around with blinders on and only giving you negative information that fits the narrative 

they want to push you towards. The studies they give you are cherry picked 

information written by supposed "industry/environmental professionals" that are really 

just people the environmental groups choose because they graduated from a 

professor that has spent their life literally rolling dice and creating issues for them to 

solve later.  

 

 

 

No on SB 1153! Leave our water sources and Inalienable right to life alone.  No! 


